
From: Earley, Jimmy <jearley@cio.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/31/2013 10:18:42 AM
Subject: RE: (Re?) Introduction

Will do – Thanks. 
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2013 9:30 AM

To: Earley, Jimmy

Cc: shminnich@deloitte.com

Subject: (Re?) Introduction
 
Jimmy,
 
                Following-up from last week…  I think you two might have had a call together a while ago, but Sharon 
Minnich and I worked together on a whole range of projects in Pennsylvania.  She led our ERP project and finance 
transformation initiative, plus played a big role in sourcing, etc.
 

She’s with Deloitte’s Harrisburg office now and was hoping you two would have a chance to get together next 
month when you’re in PA for your talk.  If nothing else, it’ll be a good chance to commiserate.
 
                I gave her your office number, so she’ll call sometime in the next couple days to compare schedules, etc.  
Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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